
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 January 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 
Oxbridge Evening – Wednesday 22 March 2017 
 
I am writing to invite you to an Oxbridge information evening at Ripon Grammar School on 
Wednesday 22 March 2017 from 6.00pm – 7.30pm in the main hall. 
 
We are very fortunate to once again host this event aimed at lower sixth form students who may be 
considering applying to Oxford or Cambridge. The evening will cover information concerning 
application and interviews together with aspects of college life. The talks will last for approximately 
1/2 hour followed by informal questions and discussions with Oxbridge staff and students. 
 
The speakers will be Jessy Ahluwalia (Schools Liaison and Communications Officer, St Catharine’s, 
Cambridge), and Joe Organ (Schools and Publications Officer, Brasenose, Oxford) along with 
current students from both universities. 
 
This is always an extremely useful and informative event, and it offers a real insight both into the 
process of application, and the experience of study at these universities. 
 
We would be grateful if you could let us know if you will be attending by returning the attached form 
to Mrs Griffiths, Sixth Form Co-ordinator, or emailing her at griffithse@ripongrammar.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Fell 
Head of Sixth Form 
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January 2016 
 
Dear Parents & Students 
 
Oxbridge Events 
 
We have two events coming up in March aimed at those students who are considering applying to either 
Oxford or Cambridge. 
 
Oxbridge Student Conference – Newcastle 
Tuesday 21 March 2017 
 
Each year we have the opportunity to visit the Oxbridge student conference in Newcastle at St James’ 
Park, which this year is on Tuesday 21 March. This event gives prospective Oxbridge students the 
opportunity to talk to representatives from the universities, find out about the application process, student 
finance and attend subject talks. There is no charge to attend the event but the cost of the coach is 
£11.00. We will leave school at 8.00am and return for approximately 5.30pm. Not all subjects are covered 
at this event and I have attached the draft programme for you to peruse before making a booking on the 
trip. 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to attend, please complete and return the attached form to me by 
Friday 20 January 2017 making your payment via Parentpay where possible. The event has limited 
tickets to a maximum of 25 students per school, therefore places will be allocated to students on 
a ‘first come, first served’ basis with a waiting list in operation. 
 
Oxbridge Information Evening 
Wednesday 22 March 2017 
 
We are very fortunate to once again host this event on Wednesday 22 March 2017 from 6.00pm – 
7.30pm in the main hall. The evening is aimed at lower sixth form students who may be considering 
applying to Oxford or Cambridge covering information concerning application and interviews together with 
aspects of college life. The talks will last for approximately half an hour followed by informal questions 
and discussions with Oxbridge staff and students. You will need to book in advance for this event if you 
wish to attend and other local schools will be invited. Please see the attached letter for full details. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs E Griffiths 
Sixth Form Co-ordinator 
 



 
 
Oxbridge Student Conference – Newcastle (FAO Mrs Griffiths) 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Oxbridge Student Conference in 
Newcastle on Tuesday 21 March 2017 
 
 
Name of student: ____________________________________ Form: _____ 
 
Student Mobile No.: ______________________________ (COMPULSARY) 
 
Subject talk attending: ___________________________________________ 
 
I have paid £11.00 by: Parentpay/cheque/cash 
 
 
Medical issues/allergies: ____________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ___________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian name (please print): ___________________________ 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 

Oxbridge Evening – Wednesday 22 March 2017 (FAO Mrs Griffiths) 
 

I would like to attend the Oxbridge evening: 
 
Name: …………………………………. Form:……………….. 
 
There will be ………. people attending in total. 
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